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ADVERTISEMENT 

 

Applications from the Entrepreneurs of Eastern Nagaland are invited to run the DUDA Girls 

Hostel at Jotsoma, Kohima. Applications along with resume are to be submitted at Anghya 

Emporium, Directorate of Underdeveloped Areas, Near NPSC Office, Kohima-797004 on or 

before 20th June 2022 after which no application will be accepted. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LITHRONGLA TONGPI RUTSA, NCS 

Director 

Directorate of Underdeveloped Areas. 


